
Dear Committee Members,


Passage of HB 1164 would provide a much-needed process to push back 
against overreaching executive authority.  I support this bill to review 
presidential executive orders and to end state cooperation with 
enforcement of certain orders determined to violate the U.S. Constitution. 

Please render a DO PASS out of committee on HB 1164.  


Thank you for your service and leadership to our state.  


